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Dates to Note 
 
May 2: Grade 3 to UWSP 9:15 am depart return   
2:30 pm 
May 3: Grade 5 Heritage Hills depart 6:30am return 
4:45 pm 
May 6: Fun Run K-2 12:30 start 3-6 1:30 start 
May 7: Upham Mansion tour depart 8:30 AM return 
12:00 PM 
May 10:  Grade 5 School Forest depart 8:00 am return 
2:30 pm 
May 14:  Kindergarten to School Forest depart 12:00 
return 2:30 pm 
May 15: Grade 6 Marshfield Middle School tour depart 
1:00 PM return 2:30 pm 
MAY 16: Grade 3 Marshfield Police and Fire depart 8:30 
am return 12:30 pm 
May 17: Grade 6 Track and Field day MMS depart 8:05 
am return 2:30 pm 
May 17:  Grade 2 Mead Wildlife depart 8:10 am return 
2:30 pm 
May 23: Grade 4 Rutter trip to Reed School depart 8:30 
am return 2:30 pm 
May 24: Grade 4 Treankler trip to Reed School depart 
8:30 am return 2:30 pm 
May 24: Grade 3 Marshfield tour depart 8:00 am return 
2:30 pm 
May 29: Safety Patrols to Camp Forest Springs 7:45 
depart return 2:45 pm 
June 7:  Grade 3 Roller Skating/Zoo All day 
               Grade 6 Bowling 9:00 am to 11:30 am 
               Grade 5 Roller Skating/Zoo All day 

 

June Menu will be sent as soon  
As available.  

 
 

                    THANK YOU!! 
Washington School Staff would like to Thank all who 
Volunteered their time this year to help in classrooms, 
etc. We appreciate you and all you do, for students and 
staff. 
 
Dear Washington Community, 
 
May is the last full month of the school year! The spring 
weather is a sign that the end of the year is fast 
approaching.  Many classes have field trips planned or 
fun indoor/outdoor activities to enjoy the end of the 
year together.  Below are a few reminders of dress code 
guidelines found in the Student Handbook:  
 
- hats, caps, hoods and sunglasses may not be worn 
inside the school 
- clothing must completely cover the torso to mid-thigh 
with no midriffs showing  
- tank tops must have at least 1” straps  
- clothing which promotes intolerance, alcohol, drugs, 
profanity, sexual conduct and violence     will not be 
allowed  
- pants and shorts must be worn on the waistline-no 
sagging 
- shoes or sturdy sandals must always be worn – no flip 
flops 
 
Happy Spring! 
 

 
Ms. Southworth 





 





   


